
Join us for the next Riverside  

Connect event at: 

 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

 

Thursday 8th December 2016 

10:00-11:30am 

 

Sensory Stories 

Lisa Mason  Amy Skelton 
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Sensory Stories: 

At Riverside School, sensory stories 

are a great way to engage our pupils. 

Storytelling can be used to teach a    

variety of skills and many of our pupils 

benefit from these stories being told in a 

sensory way. Please come along to 

enjoy listening to some sensory     

stories and take away some ideas 

to try at home! 

 

Katherine Shearer and Jessica Twyman will be         

leading the workshop. 

  

 

We are really looking forward to    
seeing you all there! 

 


